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The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, September 14, 2021 at the Lake 

Township Municipal Building.   

*Present were Supervisors Harry Fairlamb, Fred Elder and Secretary Deanna Yarnell. 

 

* Chairman Elder opened the meeting at 8:00 pm  

 

Guests: Wendy Kelloge and Mariann Drew from the Lakeview Area Public Library 

 

Chairman Elder recognized Mrs. Kelloge as she reported about all the new things going on at the 

library and how COVID has changed their operation. An annual budget was presented as well as 

upcoming financial needs. The ladies thanked the Supervisors for their continued financial 

support as the money from Municipalities is very important. The Supervisors presented Mrs. 

Kelloge with a check for 2,000.00 their 2021 donation. The Supervisors plan to continue with 

this donation again in 2022.  

 

Minutes to the August regular meeting were read and approved by a Motion from Elder 2nd by 

Fairlamb. 

 

Treasurer Report:   
 
GENERAL FUND: 63,686.02  
GENERAL SAVINGS: 1,007.35 
PLGIT STATE FUND 25,802.05 

 

Bills where approved and paid 

 

The Supervisors put together a list of Township street signs, stop signs and road closed signs for 

Mrs. Yarnell to submit to Stevenson Equipment for an estimate. Mrs. Yarnell has been in touch 

with Stevenson and will submit a final list asap.   

 

No Bids on the roof at the township building. 

 



Chairman Elder wants to reach out to Flex O Span about a custom steel beam structure for the 

roof and possible extension of a bay.  Mr. Elder will have to call to set up an appointment as the 

office is closed due to COVID.  Mr. Elder would like someone from Flex O Span to measure. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:40p.m. 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


